
 

 
 
 
 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director 
1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 
St. Charles, IL  60174 
Phone:  331-228-4873 
Fax: 331-228-4874 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: October 3, 2018 

 

RE: Extended School Year (ESY) Summation  

 

 

 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative (MVSEC) Extended School Year (ESY) took place from July 

9, 2018 through August 2, 2018, and was housed in the location of Prairie Knolls Middle School, Elgin 

(Central CUSD 301). The total number of classrooms was 33 for both locations servicing 250 students from 

the following school districts: Batavia 101, Central 301, Kaneland 302, St. Charles 303, Geneva 304, 

Sycamore 427, DeKalb 428, and East Aurora 131. 

 

Attached you will find the following summative information:  

 ESY Attendance and Reimbursement 

 Cost Enrollment Trend D  


